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Practice News

Summer 2018
Welcome to our summer newsletter!

Patient Participation Group
Do you wish to become involved and have your say in how your surgery is run then please complete a PPG application form at reception.

We need people from all walks of life and all ages. We know that people are busy so we will aim to hold meetings at a time convenient to our patients.
PPG event
The practice PPG is holding a bowling event at Brockwell Park on Tuesday 26th June at 3pm.

This is a fun event that was successfully attended in August last year.

You can either meet up at the event or you can meet with the group outside Hetherington Group Practice at 2:30pm and the group will travel together via 37 bus to the event.  

Self- Care
A range of common illnesses and injuries can be treated at home simply by combining a well-stocked medicine cabinet with plenty of rest.

 Make sure that your medicine cabinet is well stocked with:

· Paracetamol

· A thermometer

· Antihistamines

· Aspirin (not for under 16yrs)

· Rehydration mixture

· Anti-diarrhoea medicine

· Plasters

· Indigestion remedy

Diarrhoea / Headache / Sore throat / Painful cough / Runny nose / Minor illnesses / Upset stomach / Skin conditions
Your pharmacist is a healthcare professional who can provide advice and treatment for these common conditions as well as dispensing prescriptions.

A number of local pharmacies in Lambeth offer advice and medicines for a range of conditions, without appointment. Free emergency contraception is also available at some local pharmacies. 

You can find details of your nearest pharmacy at www.nhs.uk or visit www.lambethccg.nhs.uk
Health Checks for children and young people
Does your child suffer with asthma, constipation, eczema, and/or epilepsy?


We are supporting(CYPHP),  The Children and Young People’s Health Partnership who are offering free health checks to parents/carers of children and young people between
0-15 yrs diagnosed with asthma, constipation, eczema, and/or epilepsy.
Please ask for more details at reception who will also provide and help you complete the questionnaire.

On receiving the questionnaires CYPHP will send you a free health support pack.
Also visit www.lambethccg.nhs.uk
Are you a carer ?

Please inform reception if you care for someone, we need this information for our records.
This is especially important for us so that your GP can provide appropriate support to you.  This support can improve your health and wellbeing as well as having positive benefits for the person being cared for.
A carer is anyone who cares, unpaid, for a friend or family member who due to illness, disability, a mental health problem or an addiction who cannot cope without their support.

Lambeth Carers' Hub Lambeth is a charity offering services and support to unpaid carers.
http://carershub.org.uk/
Wasted Medicinesnk about it
Before heading to the pharmacy, take a look in your medicine cabinet to see what you actually need. You may have ordered extra of a repeat prescription last time you went and forgot.

Unused prescription medicines cost the NHS in the UK an estimated £300million every year. This could pay for ...

11,778 MORE community nurses or

80,906 MORE hip replacements or

19,799 MORE drug treatment courses for breast cancer or

300,000 MORE drug treatment courses for Alzheimer's or

312,175 MORE cataract operations
Remember…

Only ask for what you need.

Check how much medicine you have before asking for more

